
WSR 24-02-063
RESCISSION OF EMERGENCY RULES

DEPARTMENT OF
CHILDREN, YOUTH, AND FAMILIES
[Filed December 29, 2023, 11:15 a.m.]

Effective December 21, 2023, the department of children, youth, 
and families is rescinding WSR 24-01-007, which was filed as emergency 
rule making on December 6, 2023, for working connections child care. 
The emergency rules will be revised and refiled as a new emergency.

Please contact Brenda Villarreal at 360-522-3691 if you have any 
questions or need anything further.

Brenda Villarreal
Rules Coordinator
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